Antelope-Pardee 500-kV Transmission Project
APPENDIX 8. DRAFT EIR/EIS COMMENTS AND RESPONSES

Comment Set C.85: Patti and Jack Cutlip

From: PATTI AND JACK [mailto:patti_jack@yahoo.com]
Sent: Wed 9/13/2006 10:45 PM

To: Antelope-Pardee Project

Subject: PATTI AND JACK CUTLIP

This email letter is being typed by me Patti Cutlip and

along with my husband Jack Cutlip and 1s being compiled by both of our input on this
VEry serious

matter. Dated September 13, 2006 10:35 P.M.

Patti Cutlip and Jack Cutlip

P.O. Box 774

Leona Valley, Calif.

93551-0774

Residence = 8646 Pen Haven Lane
Leona Valley, Calif.
93551-0774

We want to express out sincere concern over the proposed Antelope-Pardee 500-
kv Transimission Project.

This project should not be put through our community, it should be kept away
from our residential areas. We hope this will not come to be as it will not only
destroy our lands but also many lives.

I Jack Cutlip am aftlicted with Parkinsons Discase and don't want to have these C.85-1
high powered lines anywhere near our home and community that we love and have
appreciated for many years. We live in Leona Valley not for just its beauty but also
for the choice of being away from Smog and Contaminated City living. Please keep
the high powered lines out of Leona Valley, keep our communtiy free from this
project, there are plenty of places to put them without interfering with our LL.eona
Vallevt residential area.

Thank you, Patti and Jack Cutlip

December 2006 Ap.8C-204 Final EIR/EIS



Antelope-Pardee 500-kV Transmission Project
APPENDIX 8. DRAFT EIR/EIS COMMENTS AND RESPONSES

Response to Comment Set C.85: Patti and Jack Cutlip
C.85-1 Thank you for submitting your opinion regarding Alternative 5. Your comments will be shared with

the decision-makers who are reviewing the Project and alternatives at the USDA Forest Service and
the CPUC.

Final EIR/EIS Ap.8C-205 December 2006



